
    Before sending your child to the studio, please

go over this checklist. In order to keep the studio

open and safe, we are trusting that everyone will

be diligent in following protocol.

Important COVID-19 Reminders: 

Is your dancer experiencing a cough, shortness of breath, loss of
taste or smell, fever, diarrhea, sore throat, body aches, headaches or
fatigue? 

Keep your dancer home and let us know! Contact your doctor to
see if you should get a COVID-19 test or if you need to self-
quarantine.  Dancers may Zoom their classes while not able to come
to the studio.  

Has your dancer or a member of their household been in close
contact with a confirmed case  of COVID-19 in the past 14 days? 

Keep your dancer home and let us know! Your dancer will be able
to return after 14 days and a negative test result. Dancers may Zoom
their classes while not able to come to the studio.  

Has your dancer or a member of their household been in contact
with a suspected case or had a possible exposure to COVID-19 in the
past 14 days? 

Keep your dancer home and let us know! Contact your doctor to
see if you should get a COVID-19 test or if you need to self-
quarantine.  Dancers may Zoom their classes while not able to come
to the studio.  

If at any time we have a COVID-19 positive case or possible exposure at
the studio, the families directly involved will be notified and the proper

precautions will be taken. 

Thank you for working with us to keep the kids dancing!


